
 
 

 
 

Date:     February 27, 2025  

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   APP Help Desk 

Re:        SPO Alert - Public Portal Contract View Issues 

 
 
 
Dear Valued APP User, 
​
The Arizona Procurement Portal (APP) Team wanted to inform you that we have identified an issue with 
the public view of State Contracts (attached documents) on APP’s public side. We are promptly working 
with our developers to resolve this issue. For the time being, a workaround has been implemented to still 
allow contract documents to be downloaded; please view it below.  
 

 
 



We will provide an update when the functionality of the public view for State Contracts on APP’s public 
view has been fixed. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our APP 
Help Desk. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
The APP Help Desk 
Phone: 602-542-7600 
Email: app@azdoa.gov 
Tickets: https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request 

https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

